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MY RAMBLING THOUGHTSby Dan Burback

Welcome to our Pre-Fair Issue of our B&B Newsletter!  You can always figure 
that when it gets warmer out and our sleds are parked in the corner of the 
garage, that the Ozaukee County Fair is getting closer!  And due to this, our 
own Nesco Queen has been working to line up our bands along with band 
sponsors, food and soda purchases.  Our Board has been busy working on Fair 
t-shirts as well as contracts for our tent and space rental.  Next on the list is to 
work with the Ag Society on our beer selections and pricing.  We need to go 
over this in order to get our pricing and our signs to match plus have the right 
selection of adult beverages!  Never a dull moment for us on our Board. 
 
COUNTY FAIR 
The last couple of summers, we have been able to set up both the cookshak and 
our bar the weekend prior to the Fair.  This has helped us enormously and cut 
down on late nights before the Fair opens.  Right now, our plan is to get the 
cookshak and bar set up on Saturday, July 27 & Sunday, July 28.  If you are 
able to help with pre-setup, please call or text Matt Geszvain at 414-640-7012.  
Matt will get back to you once we have finalized times for both days; only 
catch with this is we need the tent to be set up first.  So this may not be nailed 
down until the week before the Fair, yet we will let you know as soon as we 
know.  Thanks in advance for your help! 
 
WHATS COOKING CORNER 
Well its what and who is cooking at the Ozaukee County Fari, July 31-Aug 4, 
2024. Here’s your chance to get your 6 hours of volunteer work in if you 
didn’t help with trails and paid $25 for active membership. And its ok to work 
at the fair even if you did trails. Our tent at the fair is our club’s only 
fundraiser so we need you to help make it a success again this year. There is a 
job for everyone! I will be calling you or you can call me for that special time 
you want to work. Come join the fun! Hope to see you at the fair! 
 
Chris “Nesco Queen” Habich 
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TRAILS 
As we enter spring, our trailmaster and company are 
working on possible re-routes in two areas to our 
existing trails.  Whenever land goes up for sale, there 
is always a 50/50 chance of us getting thru that parcel 
again.  As you can figure, our trails are not 
guaranteed each season; that is why we need to 
always respect our landowners and not take anything 
for granted.  They are a valuable asset to our Club 
just like all of you, our members!  More on our trails 
at a later date as summer is just starting.   
 
 
FOR SALE  
Anybody upgrading their sled(s)?  List them here for 
free!! 
Send details to Sam Chase 
 
 

 

 


